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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 19, 2011

TO: Honorable Byron Cook, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB294 by Berman (Relating to prohibiting a person who is in the United States illegally 
from bringing a claim in a state court.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Civil Practice and Remedies Code to prohibit a person who is an illegal 
alien from bringing a claim or seeking relief in a Texas court. To the extent the bill would amend court 
procedures, no appreciable impact on the number of cases adjudicated by the Texas courts or 
significant fiscal implication to the state is anticipated. The bill would take immediate effect if the bill 
receives two-thirds the vote of all members in both houses. Otherwise, the bill would take effect 
September 1, 2011.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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